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Gresham, Ore.— Gresham Police is asking for the public’s assistance with locating a missing 28-year-

old female, Kaitlin Barber. Kaitlin’s family says she usually checks in with them, but they have not 

heard from her since June 30. The last known location for Kaitlin was a hotel in the 2300 Block of NE 

178th Ave, in Gresham. Kaitlin’s family began to worry after they were unable to reach her by phone 

on July 1. Kaitlin’s family made a missing person report with Gresham Police today.  

Kaitlin is described as 5-feet-7-inches tall, with brown hair and blue eyes, and weighs 160 pounds. 

Kaitlin frequently dyes her hair different colors. Kaitlin has a tattoo of letters above, and a teardrop 

below the corner of her right eye. Kaitlin’s family believes she may be in need of medical care which 

has added to their concern for her. 

Anyone who knows of Kaitlin’s whereabouts is asked to call the Gresham Police Tip Line at 503-618-

2719 or non-emergency at 503-823-3333. 
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